Wastewater

Current wastewater service within the corporate city limits is made available to new customers
for a connection fee according to user type and location. If wastewater service is not available
for new development, the developer is responsible for the extension of a public sewer system,
and the City will inspect and maintain it after successful installation.

If you are currently a City of Colquitt Utilities customer and need to add Wastewater services to
your account, please contact us at (229) 758-1000


https://www.colquittga.gov/services/page/wastewater

